
By the Numbers  
August 23rd:   
Contribution: $2,180.00 
eGive: $4,170.00 
Total: $6,350.00 
Budget: $6,113.00 
Be A Blessing: $5.00 

Preaching Minister: Rodney Ashlock 
Family Minister: Brady Horner (325-260-1903) 
Youth Minister: Clay Howell (615-879-0983) 
Children’s Education Coordinator: Jackie Lee 
 

Elders: Randy Bibb, Jim MacDonald, Steve Stovall, Troy Tom 
Deacons: Don Bell, Manny Carneiro, CJ Chaney, Jon Cogburn, 
Eric Gumm, Adam Lott, Chris Meeks, Matt Waldrip 
 

 

Prayer Concerns 
~Larry Loveland is recovering from multiple dog bites and Melody 
Loveland is now at home, but hoping to have another surgery soon.     
 
Prayers for Troy Tom and his heart health. 
 
~Prayers for the Custred Family as they mourn the recent loss of 
Stephen’s mom, Sheree. 
 
~Continued prayers for Mickey Walker and family.  Mickey’s brother, 
Larry, passed away recently.  
 
~Continued prayers for Chester Lynd and his health. 
 
~Prayers for Patsy Williamson and her recovery from a recent fall 
where she broke her tailbone.   
 
~Darah Waldrip had a successful hip replacement surgery recently.  
Prayers for her recovery!   
 
~Matthew and Sarah Hall expecting their first baby in February! 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday: 
Aug. 30th: Laura Ashlock 
Sept. 1st: Kevin McSherry 
Sept. 2nd: Jessica Fisher, Eric 
Robinson 
Sept. 4th: Alyssa Chaney 
Sept. 5th: Dorothy Emerson 
 
Happy Anniversary:  
Sept. 3rd: Bud & Gayle Turnage 
 
Our Calendar:   
Sept. 1st: Ladies Bible Class 
Begins 
 

Sept. 7th: Labor Day 
 

Oct. 12th: Columbus Day 
 

Nov. 1st: Day Light Savings 
Time Ends 
 
Nov. 11th: Veteran’s Day 
 

    
 

    
 
  

Youth Ministry News 
Wednesday, September 2nd--We will have dinner at 6:30 PM in the youth house before having class. 
 
Wednesday, September 2nd--After dinner, we will be celebrating with Alejandro Becerra as he puts on 
Christ in baptism! 
 
Sunday, September 6th--Come to Red Bud park from 2-4 P.M. for an afternoon of sports and recreation! 
All students are welcome to participate in soccer, frisbee, etc. or just to come hang out.  
 
Back to School--Please continue to pray for all of our students who have returned to school under 
uncertain circumstances. 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Shower of Support 
Bonnie (Ashlock) & Alec Finch will be welcoming a new addition to their family very soon.  They have 
asked to be “showered” with letters of support and encouragement. There is a box set up in the short hall, 
for one more week, to drop off letters or you can contact Shelley Doremus for the Finch’s address. 

Building 
Lockup: 
 

September- Matt 
Waldrip 
 
October- Don Bell 



August 30, 2020 

Westgate Church of Christ 
Sermon Title: To An Unknown God 
Scripture: Acts 17:24-28 
“The God who made the world and everything in it is the Lord of heaven and earth and does not live in 
temples built by human hands. And he is not served by human hands, as if he needed anything. Rather, he 
himself gives everyone life and breath and everything else.  From one man he made all the nations, that 
they should inhabit the whole earth; and he marked out their appointed times in history and the boundaries 
of their lands. God did this so that they would seek him and perhaps reach out for him and find him, though 
he is not far from any one of us. ‘For in him we live and move and have our being.’ As some of your own 
poets have said, ‘We are his offspring.’ 

Westgate Educators 
As teachers face new challenges in this school year, let’s shower them with our love and support.  We have 
teachers and staff from preschool through college, homeschool, public, and private school. Use the link on 
the website (Westgatecofc.com) to choose a Westgate educator.  Pray for them, send them an encouraging 
note, give them an elbow bump, or just let them vent if needed.  There will be a prayer focus for each 
month.   For the remainder of August, ask God to surround each educator with peace, remembering God is 
a refuge and a strong tower, Psalm 61:3.  If you need help accessing the link or signing up for an educator, 
please contact the office, Jackie Lee or Bethany Powell.   

 

 

Children’s Ministry News 
Watch for an announcement on children's classes, and please continue to ask God for wisdom and 
guidance for our leadership.

Ladies Bible Class 
    All ladies are welcomed and encouraged to come to the weekly Ladies Bible 
    Class.  The class is scheduled to begin on TUESDAY at 10 AM in the 
    fellowship hall.  The class will be based off of the book “Psalm 23- Bible  
    study Book: The Shepherd with Me”.  This book can be found on Amazon, 
    Lifeway, and Mardel.  Please contact Clair Arche if you have any questions 
    or concerns.  Babysitting and Coffee will be provided!  

 


